Information Technology Planning Council
Notes –April 19, 2006
· Discussed the council’s work over the past year, and what we could/should address during the next academic year.
· Continued discussions about IT Policies, Procedures and Guidelines focusing on which ones should be considered to be adopted as ‘official’ policies.  Lynn & Jeff will develop a draft of a policy that will include both the current Grant Funded Support and Non-IT Hardware & Software Purchases policies.  Felicia will draft a revised Labor Rates for On-site Support-After Hours policy.  Dawn & Nadine will update and reorganize the current IT procedures web page.
